The Dicrtict Secretary
Ressort Kabalebo

District Sipaliwini

Apoera 15 oktober 2010

To : The Manager of Octagon International NV

Subject: Letter of Gratitude

Dear Sir,

On behalf of the Communities of Apoera, Section and Washabo we hereby express our sincere
gratitude for the lumber that was given to our villagers.

May this positive gesture towards the Communities continue.

We wish the Company present and future success.

De ADS Williams P




